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Date: December 7, 2020  
 

Subject:   UNVEILING OF MPD COMMUNITY ICE CREAM TRUCK   
 

 

On Tuesday, December 8, at 2:00 p.m., in front of our Miami Police Headquarters 

located at 400 N.W. 2 Avenue, we will be unveiling our most technologically 

advanced community policing vehicle within our fleet. Unlike other advancements 

contained by most of our crime prevention vehicles, this one will be equipped with 

sweet treats for the youths of Miami.  

 

The City of Miami Police Department will be unveiling and debuting its first ever, 

community ice cream truck! 

  

This vehicle will be driven throughout the various neighborhoods of the City of Miami 

by officers assigned to the Community Relations Section.  The officers will distribute 

"free" ice cream to area youths.  The ice cream truck will also be used at several Miami 

Police community events.   

 

The Miami Police Community Ice Cream Truck Project was made possible by the 

following sponsors:  

 

• Eventstar Structures Corporation  

• Greater Miami/Miami-Beach Police Foundation 

• The City of Miami 

• The Miami Police Athletic League 

  

Follow Miami PD and Miami PAL on our social  media platforms so residents can see 

where the Miami Police Ice Cream Truck will be visiting next. 

 

Twitter: MiamiPD & MPD_PAL 

Instagram: MPDPolice & MiamiPAL 

Facebook: Miami Police Department & Miami P.A.L 
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